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I oppose this bill in this form as it limits district freedom of curriculum choice, and 
puts an undue burden on districts to record, publicize and house the material for such, 
for a period of 3 years for basically ANY PD opportunity we offer our teachers.  This 
bill essentially imposes restrictive mandates on our district and also would limit the 
creativity and professionalism of our educators and administration.
In the current educator shortage, making the career even harder and limiting 
professional abilities seems like an horrendous idea.


